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Year Two 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We hope you managed to come along to one of the open evenings to view 

the amazing art throughout the school and especially Year 2’s amazing 

creations linked to the illustrator and author Lane Smith.   

 

The children were delighted to receive a response from their letters to Prime 

Minister May this week.  Sadly, it appears she is a bit busy right now, but her 

office praised the children for their knowledge of the key issues. They have 

has passed our letters to the Department for the Environment.  

 

English 

This week, we have been reading and looking at Fantastic Mr Fox by Roald 

Dahl in more depth.  We have using our understanding of first person to 

discuss and write a persuasive case for why Mr Fox should not be punished 

for taking the farmers’ chickens.   

 

Maths 

In Maths, we have been exploring multiplication as equal groups and how it 

links to repeated addition.  The children have been using practical resources 

to represent a problem and then using these to write the addition (+) and 

multiplication (x) equations.   

 

Topic 

Thank you to all of you who sent in socks for the science investigation.  The 

children really enjoyed making a predication, measuring their socks and then 

using weights and metre sticks to work out who had the stretchiest sock!   

Talking Point:  How did we ensure the investigation was fair?  Which things 

changed and which things stay the same?  

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 8th February 2019  
 

 

Deputy  

Headteacher’s  

Award 

 

Bracken 

Charlotte 

Thomas C 

Clover 

Ava 

Maham 

Heather 

Lola 

Mia 

  

Notices 

As the weather is getting increasingly cold, please make sure your child has the appropriate PE kit in school.  This 

should be made up of a pair of dark coloured tracksuit or joggers, plain white T-shirt with the school logo, and a 

dark coloured sweatshirt.  

Class assemblies happen this half term. They are at 9.15 am on Thursdays on the following dates: 

February 14th – Clover Class 

 

 

 


